

Marszałek Województwa Lubelskiego Jarosław Stawiarski

Lublin, 13 July 2021

Mr Igirdas Vrubliauskas
Chairman of the General
Meeting of Participants
Alytus Regional Development Council

Dear Mr. Chairman,

on behalf of all the organisers I would like to thank you for your involvement and participation in the Local Government Economic Congress II Three Seas Forum of Regions which had place in Lublin on 29<sup>th</sup>-30<sup>th</sup> June 2021. I am grateful for your active and substantive contribution to the preparation and the discussion about the future of regions in light of the Three Seas Initiative. I also hope that your participation in this project brought you satisfaction and new inspirations for the future.

I deeply believe that the cooperation in the area of the Three Seas Initiative on the regional level will lead to fulfilment of many interesting projects and the increase of the standard of living and its long-term effects will go far beyond our expectations.

Once again I would like to thank you for your time and involvement and I hope for our future cooperation for the regional development.

Yours Sincerely,

